MANAGING COMMITTEE
2022-2023

CREDAIT-IEHNO

Ref: MCHI/PRES/22-23/239
Date: 20.07.2022

To,

Shri Sanjeev Kumar (1.A.S.)
Chairman

Airport Authority of India

Rajiv Gandhi Bhawan, New Delhi

Subject : Release of Aviation NOC above current cap of 55.0 mtr AMSL in 20 sqmtr
radius of Navi Mumbai Navi Mumbai International Airport and activation
of CCZMP.

Reference : 1. Discussion held during CREDAI-MCHI meeting on 28.06.2022 with AAI
chairman and other members of AAI.

2. CREDAI-MCHI letter to Hon. Aviation Minister dated 16.04.2022
3. Representation dated 13.04.2022 by Hon. UD minister Govt. of
Mabharashtra.

Respected Sir,

We hereby refer to detailed meeting and representations discussed in your office in the
meeting conducted on 28.06.2022 between CREDAI-MCHI developers and representatives of
AAl team working on the finalization of CNS-equipment’s, approach procedures and technical
studies for Navi Mumbai international Airport. Firstly, we were happy to understand the stage
at which the ongoing studies have reached and AAl team pointed out that it was the location
of the Third Radar that needed a joint consensus between the stakeholders CIDCO and NMIAL
(the airport operating agency) to take things forward and allow for studies to be completed
and release of heights above 55.0 mtr AMSL.

We have thereafter visited the office of CIDCO where we have understood that CIDCO and
NMIAL have jointly approved of the location of Third Radar at Dilawale Island in Navi Mumbai
and communicated vide email to AAlI team/representatives who have also visited this new
location recently.

Thus, now since the location of all three CNS-equipment’s (radar) is finalized we request you
to expedite the process of finalization of studies, finalization of new CCZMP and release of the
heights beyond 55mtr AMSL through NOCAS website.

CREDAI-MCHI humbly submit that Navi-Mumbai development has deeply been affected and
many developers, existing members under redevelopment projects are hoping that AAlI team
as per discussion in meeting dated 28.06.2022 provides reliefs to ongoing project at earliest by
release of heights beyond 55.0 mtr AMSL.

We hope that our above request will be considered and necessary action will be taken in this
regard at the earliest.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
or CREDAI-MCHI

3 T

Boman\rani Dhaval Ajmera
Presi Hon. Secretary
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